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March 24 Meeting CancelledMarch 24 Meeting CancelledMarch 24 Meeting Cancelled 

The March 24 meeting has been cancelled because of the COVID-19 virus. The Apple Blossom 2020 show has also 

been cancelled along with the John Arn Philatelic Symposium on April 6 in Moses Lake.  

The club officers and Board of Directors decided that this was the safest thing to do, as we don’t want to risk anyone 

getting infected. This is good time to work on stamps for those of us who are staying home. Stay safe! 

 March 24 IEPS meeting — CANCELLED 

 March 28-29 Apple Blossom 2020 Show — CANCELLED 

 April 6 John Arn Philatelic Symposium  in Moses Lake — CANCELLED 

 

 

 

 

 
 

2020 Officers 

President            J Palmer   

Vice President          Anne Harris 

Secretary                   Bill Ailes 

Treasurer                  Ken Rehfeld 

Director                     Ken Owens  

Director                     Kevin Dixon 

Director                     Chuck Jones  

 

Weekend in Wallace 

May 2, 2020 at the Wallace Inn (I-90 exit 61) 
Joint meeting with the Garden City Stamp Club of Missoula, MT 

Speakers, live auction, silent auction 

Contact Ken Rehfeld to sign up  

at 924-6375 (leave a message),  kenrehfeld@comcast.net 
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